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Newsletter for May 2015  

  
  
Hope you all enjoyed "The Miracle Worker".  Congratulations to Director 
Danna Andrade for an enormously successful show.    
  
PCT is delighted to announce the recipient of our 2014 Scholarship is Sara 
Cecile.  Congratulations to Sara and thank you for your contribution to 
PCT over the years.   
  
Come join us….It is going to be a very busy summer for our members. 
Here are some future projects we are working on:  
  

……………………………….  
"
May 20th:   Play Reading Party for Warren Graham's latest Play, "Dear Santa, 
That's Not Our Grandma!".  All are welcome. Large cast of adults and 
children. You can offer to read a role or just sit back and listen. Start time is 7 
p.m. at Sylvia Fairbank’s home at 425 Chestnut, Petrolia. Bring treats to share 
and your choice of beverage to drink.  

……………………………….  
"
May 27th:   Next PCT Board Meeting 7 p.m. at rehearsal hall on Center Street, 
opposite the Ambulance Station. Look for the red PCT sign over the door.  

……………………………….  
"
May 30th:   Petrolia Selfie Event in downtown.  PCT will have a canopy tent 
on Petrolia Line near Hogan’s Pharmacy to promote upcoming projects from 
Noon to 4 pm.  You can volunteer for a few hours or the whole time. We will 
be dressed in costume and people can take a selfie photo of themselves with 
us. 

……………………………….  
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"
June 14th:  “The  Victorian Wedding” a play written and directed by Carol 
Graham will be presented in conjunction with the 150th anniversary 
celebrations at St. Paul’s United Church.  2 p.m. start for the play, followed by 
a tea in the church hall.  Tickets are $10.00 and available from St. Paul's 
United Church or Carol Graham 519-882-1220.  

…………………………………..  
"

June 20th:  Chronicles of Oil Springs.  A series of mini plays written and 
performed by PCT members on the main street in Oil Springs to 
commemorate the 150th Anniversary of the town. This is a similar style to the 
Spirit Walks in Oil Springs or the Cemetery Tour. Please let us know if you 
are available to act in one of the scenes. It is not clear at this time how many 
people will be needed.  
  
…………………………………..  
  
Fall Activities  
"
October 3:   Gusher Awards Gala Evening 
  
October 17:   Oil Barons Ball in Oil Springs  
"
Next Play:   November 12th to 15th at Victoria Hall. Show is yet to be 
announced. 
"
November 28th:   Sleuth mystery dinner proceeds to The Deker Bauer 
Foundation.  
"
As you can see there is a lot of exciting things happening.  Interested in 
coming out to help? Act? As crew? Attend an event?  Call either Carol 
Graham at 519-882-1220 or Barbara Prescott at 519-844-2495 for more 
information.  
"
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